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	Geneva, 20 November 2015

	Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 1/SG3RG-RCC/CIS
	

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:

	+41 22 730 5884
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg3@itu.int

	· To the Members of the Study Group 3 Regional Group for RCC/CIS (SG3RG-RCC/CIS)
· To ITU Regional Office for CIS 






	Subject:
	Meeting of ITU-T Study Group 3 Regional Group for RCC/CIS (SG3RG-RCC/CIS), Baku, Azerbaijan, 4 December 2015




Dear Sir/Madam,
Further to TSB collective 1 for the upcoming ITU-T SG3RG-RCC/CIS meeting to be held in Baku (Azerbaijan) on 4 December 2015, the venue location has been moved to Baku Business Center. Practical information for participants will be updated and posted as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully,
Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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